
I oppose the rollback of environmental protections for the Moraine lands in the southwest corner 

of Newmarket.  The Mayor and Council should not be required to spend time and money to 

revisited council's past decisions every few years.   

Presumably the developer was aware of the designation of the lands when he acquired them. The 

land hasn't changed except to become more precious as green declines.  

The fact that Aurora and York are treating the Moraine differently doesn't mean Newmarket 

should follow suit. Each region must do what is right for them, other wise why not just have the 

same rules for all Ontario. 

 

I'm against any change of status. 

 

Edith Andrews 

 


